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The form of the screen is to be a new element placed within the historic building 
touching the historic fabric and not cutting in to it. The glassed screens will be 
scribed around existing features such as cornices with a soft silicon joint 
approximately 10mm wide between the screen and the feature, if necessary a separation 
membrane adjacent to the historic fabric will be incorporated. 

john lee 

John Lee 
Principal Structural Engineer 
Scott Wilson incorporating Cameron Taylor - London 
T. 020 7298 0737 
M. 07866 431 548 
W. scottwilson.com 

Cameron Taylor is now delighted to be part of UK and international consultancy Scott 
Wilson. Our existing contracts and agreements as Cameron Taylor will continue. New 
contracts and agreements will be with Scott Wilson. No transfer, or assignment, to a 
different company is implied. 

Cameron Taylor is delighted to be now part of UK and international consultancy Scott 
Wilson and our email addresses have been transferred to scottwilson.com. Existing 
camerontaylor.co.uk addresses will continue to be serviced. Our existing contracts and 
agreements as Cameron Taylor will continue, new contracts and agreements will be with 
Scott Wilson. No transfer or assignment to a different trading company is implied. 
Please also see www.scottwilson.com. 

This message (and any associated files) is intended only for the use of the individual 
or entity to which it is addressed and may contain information that is confidential, 
subject to copyright or constitutes a trade secret. If you are not the intended 
recipient you are hereby notified that any dissemination, copying or distribution of 
this message, or files associated with this message, is strictly prohibited. If you 
have received this message in error, please notify us immediately by replying to the 
message and deleting it from your computer. Messages sent to and from us may be 
monitored. 

Internet communications cannot be guaranteed to be secure or error-free as information 
could be intercepted, corrupted, lost, destroyed, arrive late or incomplete, or 
contain viruses. Therefore, we do not accept responsibility for any errors or 
omissions that are present in this message, or any attachment, that have arisen as a 
result of e-mail transmission. If verification is required, please request a hard-copy 
version. Any views or opinions presented are solely those of the author and do not 
necessarily represent those of the company. 
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